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This week has flown by, which is a 
great sign that we’re getting back to 
our usual busy calendar – at least 
while Covid permits.

We have had all sorts going on: 
the return of Monday morning 
assemblies; the submission of 
A Level options; some brilliant 
victories in sport; and a particularly 
exciting visit to Hereford Racecourse 
for Years 4 and 5. They went to 
put their Maths skills into practice 
as part of the ‘Racing to Schools’ 
programme, and ended up being 
on Sky TV and meeting Sky 
commentator Mick Fitzgerald (see 
photo bottom right).

Finally, well done to all of our 
students who have had their LAMDA 
exams this week. I know a lot of hard 
work has gone into preparing for 
them, and Mr Bicker-Caarten tells 
me that the Prep School has been 
full of ‘Exams’ and ‘Silence’ signs as 
many students have ‘enjoyed’ their 
first taste of public exams. 

I hope that everyone can now relax 
over the weekend, before we break 
for half-term in a week’s time.

Mr Tyler
Headmaster

Boarding News

What a wonderful week it has been, 
celebrating Chinese New Year as 
well as a number of our boarders’ 
birthdays. 

Last weekend, the boarders took a 
trip to Worcester, where the younger 
students enjoyed a cinema trip 
to watch ‘Sing 2’, which had only 
been released the day before. Along 
with popcorn and drinks, it was 
thoroughly enjoyed by all. The older 
students had fun wandering around 
Worcester, shopping and enjoying 
lunch together; it was lovely to see 
some of the Sixth Form students join 
the trip too. 

Sunday was a relaxed day in the 
house, watching TV and playing 
table tennis, to name a few activities. 

Chinese New Year, the year of the 
Tiger, was celebrated on Tuesday 
with food, decorations and music. 
The dining team did a great job to 
give us a lovely evening. 

On Thursday, we celebrated 
Gwendolin and Asier’s birthdays with 
a cake made by Tracey from the 
dining room. 

Mrs Leonard
Boarding Parent

Updates & 
Reminders
Middle & Senior School Concert

The Middle & Senior School concert 
is next Monday 7th February at 
18.30, and not the advertised 17.30.

Prep School Parents’ Evenings

Parents’ Evening will take place on 
Monday 7th for Transition, Year 1, 
Year 2 & Year 5, and Tuesday 8th 
February for Reception, Year 3 and 
Year 4.

Covid-19 Vaccination

Please can parents of children aged 
12-15 complete the online consent 
form by 27th February, for their 
child to have the Covid-19 
vaccination at School on 3rd March. 
Students aged 16 and above may 
give their own consent via email.  

Vaccination Feedback

Herefordshire NHS have asked 
parents of Year 9s who received the 
DTP/ACWY vaccination this week to 
complete a satisfaction survey.  

Safer Internet Day

Safer Internet Day is on Tuesday 8th 
February 2022. Students will benefit 
from a host of activities to help 
them understand how to be 
responsible online. There are also 
lots of resources for parents and 
carers available online.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/family-feedback
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/coviddose2/2021/herefordshire



